
 
  
          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

received a card that encouraged them to do a random act of kindness for 
someone. Each card could then be given to the next person in the hopes 
that it would inspire them to pay it forward and post on social media using 
the hashtag #CNAmpersandDay. We really enjoyed this new holiday and 
are already looking forward to September 8, 2021!  

From August 24th through September 5th, 
we invited all of our customers to our 
Doylestown 60 North and Paoli offices to 
celebrate Covenant’s official move to C&N! 
We had refreshments, giveaways and held 
a drawing for a brand-new Kindle™.  
 
We would like to congratulate John Gannon 
from JPG Construction for winning the 
Kindle raffle and thank all of those who 
stopped by to help us mark this special 
occasion! 
 

John Gannon Wins Kindle Raffle 
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Welcome to the October 
C&N edition of our 
monthly newsletter. 
Although you’re now 
officially part of the C&N 
family, we’ll continue to 
stay connected by 
sharing stories about 
what’s happening 
around the bank and the 
things you have to look 
forward to in the months 
ahead. 

C&N Celebrates 
Ampersand Day 

On September 8th, C&N celebrated National 
Ampersand Day to honor that fun, little character that 
joins things together and represents so much to C&N’s 
culture.  
 
Internally, our employees took part in an “Amper 
Contest” where employees entered their 
interpretations of ampersands. From cakes to painted 
rocks to posters, C&N’s creativity shined through.  
 
Within our community, we wanted Amerpsand Day to 
mean something more, so each of our employees 
 
 

The 2020 C&N Amper Art 
winner: Jessica Walton’s 
Ampersand Cake 

Left to Right: Royena Aragona, John 
Gannon, Lauri Dale 
 



 

 
 
 
 

October is Cybersecurity Month 

Every October, C&N takes part in Cybersecurity Month to help educate customers on how to 
stay safe online. With the internet becoming increasingly important to our everyday lives, staying 
up to date on scams and protection methods is crucial to keeping your information safe.  
 
 This year, C&N has teamed up with the American 
Banker’s Association to launch the 
#BanksNeverAskThat campaign, because 
education is the most important step to prevent 
phishing attacks.  
 
Every day, thousands of people fall victim to 
fraudulent emails, texts and calls from scammers 
pretending to be their bank. ABA’s 
#BanksNeverAskThat campaign will help raise 
awareness about phishing scams that will help you 
understand what phishing is, how to easily spot 
phishing scams and what best practices you can 
use to protect your information.  
 
Throughout the month of October, you can find 
important tips and tools on C&N’s Facebook, 
Twitter, LinkedIn and Instagram channels to help 
keep yourself ahead of the scammers.  
 
There’s also a chance for you to win big all month 
long! Take the 5-minute quiz mentioned on the 
social media pages and post your score on Twitter 
for a chance to win weekly prizes, courtesy of the 
American Bankers Association. Each Friday, the 
ABA will draw 15 winners. One lucky grand-prize 
winner will receive $1,000 – will it be you? 
 

You can Win an iPhone 11! 
You can win an iPhone™ 11 or equivalent Apple™ 
GiftCard for this quarter's Giving Back, Giving 
Together Event Week! Enter to win at your local C&N 
office or visit https://bit.ly/3iz02ff to enter online. All 
proceeds support our GBGT cause of helping local 
food banks feed families in need.  

Anyone can enter up to 40 times between now and October 17th, 
you don't even have to be a C&N customer to enter! The drawing will 
take place on October 22nd. No purchase or donation necessary, 
visit the link above for full details. 
 

https://bit.ly/3iz02ff

